
HHT Committee 

From: tamiko2579@netzero.net  
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2016 3:32 PM 
To: HHT Committee 
Subject: Affordable Housing Program 

Aloha, 

I am writing in regards to the Affordable housing program at Front Street Apartments. I received a notice in my 
door yesterday saying that our owners have opted out of the affordable housing program. Please understand 
how frighten I am with this notification. I am a single parent of 2 children and barely make it on the income 
that i have to live where I live. How am Ito raise my children if I have to work 2 full time jobs just to pay 
rent. I fear the worst, that we would have to live in my car or on the beach. Someone told me they pay $1,400 a 
month for a one bedroom apartment in Lahaina. I bring home $1,575. would leave me with $175 to feed my 
children a month. Now I am not saying that is what the rent will be but, that would be a struggle for me and for 
most families that live in our apartment complex. I am not sure what you could do to help with my concern. I 
will hope and pray that you could fix this problem so that so we could continue to live at Front Street 
Apartments. 

Thank you for your time 

Shannon 
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